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Ramp closures on Highway 138 and Mercier 
Bridge this evening 

 
(Kahnawà:ke – 27, Kenténha/October 2014) The Capital Unit of the Mohawk Council of 
Kahnawà:ke would like to inform motorists that the Route 138 up ramp towards Montreal and the 
Route 138 access ramp towards Chateauguay (from Route 207) will be closed for paving work 
tonight from 8pm until 4:30am, weather permitting. 
 
Montreal-bound traffic will be detoured to the Route 138 service road towards the Route 132 up 
ramp from the direction of La Prairie. 
 
Proper signalization of the work and detour route will be placed to ensure everyone’s safety.  
 
Your patience throughout this project is greatly appreciated and we apologize for the temporary 
inconvenience. If further information is required, please contact the Technical Services Office at 
(450) 635-1016.   
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